

NEBRASKA USA WRESTLING

"PREPARING KIDS FOR THE NEXT LEVEL"

Dear Potential Sponsor:

The athlete who is carrying this letter has qualified to participate in a national-level event, representing the state of Nebraska. They have worked hard and wrestled for their place in one of the following national events:

- The NHSCA National duals- May 26th- 29th in Virginia Beach, VA
- USA Wrestling 14U National Duals- June 7th- June 11th in Oaks, PA
- USA Wrestling 16U National Duals- June 6th- June 10th in Loves Park, IL
- USA Wrestling Junior Boys, Junior Girls, 14U girls National Duals- June 13th June 17th in Tulsa, OK
- USMC Junior/16U Nationals- July 15th- July 23rd in Fargo, ND

Nebraska USA Wrestling and USA Wrestling inspire responsibility and growth as a whole individual. To teach our athletes accountability and responsibility, we are encouraging each athlete to raise money to cover a portion of their trip. We ask that you listen to their story of why wrestling is important to them, and what the sport has taught them about them themselves. If you choose to make a financial donation to this athlete and help them pursue their goals in this sport, your donation is considered "TAX DEDUCTABLE". NEBRASKA USA WRESTLING IS A 501.3 NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION.

Please retain a copy of this letter for your record of the Nebraska USA Wrestling tax ID: "TAX ID NUMBER 45-4280118"

Please make any donation amount payable to: Nebraska USA Wrestling with the child's name in the memo line OR donate directly to the athlete's family to help offset the cost of travel, gear, and entry fee to the above-mentioned national tournaments.

If donating through Nebraska USA Wrestling, please mail donations to the Nebraska USA Wrestling State chairmen:

Nebraska USA Wrestling C/O Fred Franklin 15237 Locust St. Omaha, NE 68116

ATHLETES NAME:

ANY AMOUNT OF DONATION IS GREATLY APPRECIATED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND YOUR SUPPORT OF YOUTH ATHLETICS.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Nebraska USA Wrestling's Executive Director, Matt Paeth via email at executive-newsaw.com or phone at (585)219-3602.